
WILSON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PTO 
65 Dane Street ​• ​Sayreville, New Jersey 08872 

Dear Wilson Parents, 

The Wilson Elementary School PTO would like to welcome all of our families. We hope you have enjoyed your summer! 
Although this year will be a little different, we have been working very hard this summer to plan things for all our students 
and families at Wilson to enjoy. It is a volunteer commitment that we take very seriously, and we are dedicated to 
keeping Wilson the best possible school for our kids. Our teachers and administration cannot do this alone, and neither 
can we as parents. It is a combined effort in which we all contribute to achieve a welcoming, educational, and fun 
environment for all the children! 

This year, we will be going virtual with our forms. But please do not hesitate to email us if you have any issues with our 
online forms. 

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 
We ask all teachers, administration, parents, and students to pledge a small amount of your resources to Wilson School. 
Everything the PTO does, from activities to gifts, needs volunteers and donations. Becoming a PTO member is a great 
start to helping out. In order to become a PTO member, please visit ​https://wilson-sayreville-membership.cheddarup.com​. 

STAY INFORMED 
Here are ways to stay informed with all PTO happenings: 

● PTO meetings​ are typically held the fourth Tuesday of the month where we provide valuable information
regarding what we are doing. It is a great opportunity to meet other parents as well. We usually have an exciting
raffle and sometimes provide great giveaways. This year we will start off with virtual meetings. We hope to see
you there!

● Wilson Weekly ​is an email sent directly from the school each week. It includes valuable information and updates.
● Like our ​Facebook​ page at​ ​http://www.facebook.com/PTOWilson​ and please be sure the notifications are on.
● Join our ​Remind​ class by visiting​ ​https://www.remind.com/join​ and entering ​badgfh​ along with your mobile phone

number. You will get text notifications at the number you entered. Or text ​@badgfh​ to the number 81010 to
receive our Remind notifications. Standard rates may apply.

● The ​Wilson School website​ has a section dedicated to the PTO where you can find information and download
forms/flyers. You can visit this website at ​http://wilson.sayrevillek12.net/​, and look for the PTO tab on top.

CLASS PARENTS 
This school year is very unpredictable and we are not sure what is going to happen with class parties. But we will try our 
best to have some sort of celebrations and will need some Class Parents. When you visit our membership page 
(​https://wilson-sayreville-membership.cheddarup.com​), you will also find information on applying to be a class parent.  

FIELD DAY 
One of our most exciting events is field day. The students, parents and staff look forward to this event all year. Please 
note that if you would like to volunteer at field day, you will need to be a paid PTO member. In addition, you must provide 
6 hours of volunteer service and attend at least 2 PTO meetings. 

WILSON WEAR 
We are excited about some new Wilson Wear designs this year and we hope you will love them! If you would like to 
purchase them and also see other items we have for sale, please visit ​ ​https://wilson-sayreville-shop.cheddarup.com​. 
You can place your order directly there.  Deadlines for orders will be ​September 30. 

We look forward to a great school year! 

Sincerely, 
The PTO Executive Board 
ptowilsonschool@gmail.com 
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